
 

 

Town of Becket - Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

The Becket Board of Selectmen will conduct a Public Hearing on February 7, 2018 at 7:15 PM 

in Town Hall, 557 Main Street, Becket, MA on proposed amendments to the General Bylaws by 

inserting a new bylaw to establish revolving funds in accordance with the provisions of 

Massachusetts General Laws c. 44, S53E1/2.  Any person interested or wishing to be heard 

should appear at the time and place designated.  If unable to attend please submit comments in 

writing to the Becket Board of Selectmen for receipt before the date of the scheduled hearing.  

Copies of the proposed bylaw are available at Town Hall and on the town’s website at 

www.townofbecket.org, under “Town News”.   
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